
 

We, Oystercatchers Partners Limited, part of Centaur Media PLC’s group, are 
contacting you to let you know that following a corporate re-structure we now own and 
run Oystercatchers, which was previously owned and run by our group company, Xeim 
Limited.  

For data protection purposes we need to let you know that as part of the re-structure 
Xeim Limited has transferred to us its Oystercatchers customer and marketing 
databases so we can continue to run Oystercatchers. For data protection purposes we 
are now the “controller” of any personal data we hold about you in connection with 
Oystercatchers (such as your customer account details and contact details) – this 
means we are responsible for how that data is used.  

We will continue to use your personal data in accordance with our Privacy Policy which 
you can read here. If you have any questions, please contact us at 
club@theoystercatchers.com. 

https://www.centaurmedia.com/privacy-policy

